SAMPLE LETTER TO PARENTS

<Program Name>

<School District>

<Address>

<Date>

Dear Parents,

Our school district has always been dedicated to improving the well-being and outcomes of all preschool children.  As of 11/1/06, our district will be participating in the state mandated Preschool Special Education Outcomes Measurement System. Although school districts have always been required to assess a child’s performance to determine his or her eligibility for special education and to evaluate progress on individual IEP goals and objectives, this outcome measurement system requires standardized reporting of children’s progress in preschool special education.  The system is designed to help us take an objective look at the effectiveness of our preschool special education programs.

Families are important and valued participants in the educational process for their children.  As such, we want to keep you informed of our efforts to meet these requirements and answer any questions you might have about the Preschool Outcome Measurement System.  You know your child better than anyone else and your input is valued.  Because families are important partners, we have developed the attached “Frequently Asked Questions” (FAQs) to provide you with a better understanding of this system.  

If you have any questions, please contact the preschool special education coordinator, <name> via phone: ________ or email: ________.

Sincerely,

School District Personnel

